
 
 

 

Yes, I would like to support Footprints Center for Autism! 

Donor Information             Payment Information     

           □ $25         □ $50         □ $100         □ Other _____ 

____________  _______________________  ______    □ One Time Gift          □ Recurring Monthly Gift            

Name            □ Check is enclosed payable to Footprints Center for Autism 

___________________________________________    □   Please charge my (circle one)  

Address            Visa   Mastercard   American Express   Discover        

___________________________________________    _________________________     ________      _  

City   State   ZIP              Account Number        Expiration Date 

___________________________________________   ___________________________    ________    _  

Phone    Email      Name as it appears on card      Card Code 

   □ I wish to give anonymously             

Dear Friend,  
 

Thanks to your generosity, over 30 students have received comprehensive, collaborative, 

and child-centered programming here at Footprints Center for Autism this past year. I am 

overwhelmed with a sense of thankfulness and amazement at all that we’ve been able to 

accomplish with the generous support of friends like you. 

 

This past year, I’ve watched our students grow in so many ways. Some have learned to read 

and write, some have learned to communicate with words or with devices, and some have 

learned the coping skills needed to overcome anxiety and flourish into the best version of 

themselves. Every milestone, every accomplishment, and every student is so different, but 

every single one is so incredibly important and worth celebrating. 

 

Our parents have seen and are celebrating these accomplishments in their children as well. 

As one parent shared,  

 

When I say our family would be lost without Footprints I truly mean it! Our 

son was paralyzed with anxiety to the point he could not get on his school 

bus, he could not go into his school. We tried everything…We had to turn 

to homeschooling our son. Then his anxiety became worse by never 

leaving the house. I knew we needed help and I began my search…Then I 

found Footprints. After my husband and I met with Erin and Nicole we felt 

the weight start to be lifted off our shoulders. Watching our son change day 

after day, has been such an amazing experience. Every person at 

Footprints Center for Autism has changed our lives and we are so thankful. 

 

Today, we embark on our year-end campaign. Our goal here at FCA is to provide 

comprehensive, collaborative, and child-centered programming for our students at little to no 

expense for our families. This year our hope is to raise $5,000 by December 31st for general 

operating support, and we can’t do it without your help.  Please consider making a year-end 

contribution to support the continued and impactful programming provided by Footprints 

Center for Autism. 

 

With your generous support, we can continue to impact our community in a lasting way. 

Please join us by making your gift online at  www.footprintscenterforautism.com/donate or by 

mailing in your contribution. I promise that your gift will make a difference, not just for the 

holidays, but for a lifetime. 

 

On behalf of everyone at Footprints Center for Autism, thank you for all that you have done 

and continue to do to support our program and students. 

 

Wishing you and your family a truly wonderful holiday season filled with peace, love, and 

joyfulness. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 
Erin Bolyard 

Executive Director 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.footprintscenterforautism.com/donate

